
Dear Neighbor Association Members, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to share some guidelines to help make our 

neighborhood festive while maintaining a safe and welcoming environment for everyone. 

Decoration Guidelines: 

• Lighting: Please use outdoor-rated lights and avoid overloading electrical circuits. 

• Display Duration: Decorations should be installed no earlier than November 15th and 

removed by January 10th. 

• Safety: Ensure all decorations do not obstruct pathways or roadways. 

• Respect for Neighbors: Be mindful of noise levels and visual impacts from your 

decorations. 

Community Involvement: 

We encourage everyone to participate in the neighborhood decoration contest this year! Prizes 

will be awarded for the best displays in various categories. 

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions or suggestions, please reach out to the neighborhood association at 

info@neighborhood.org. 

Thank you for helping make our neighborhood a wonderful place to celebrate the holidays! 

Sincerely, 

The Neighborhood Association Committee 
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